
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Ref: 3284 LOL 
14 June 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent, 

                                                                 

Year 7 Transition Days 2022 

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming and getting to know our new Year 7 students to Burscough 

Priory Academy. Our Transition Days will take place this week on Thursday 16 June and Friday 17 June. We 

have two exciting days planned and we are sure they will find the days enjoyable, rewarding and reassuring.  

In the morning, students will enter school via the main reception. We are expecting our new students to 

arrive at 9:15am, staff will be able to welcome and direct them to the right place. The children will be ready 

to be collected from 2:20pm and will be dismissed from the entrance in which they arrived. If you give 

consent for your child to leave school unaccompanied, we will dismiss them at 2:30pm. 

 

I would appreciate it if you could either scan the QR code or use the link to the Google Form below to 

answer a few important questions by Wednesday before 2pm at the latest. This is so that we have the most 

up to date information on your child and allows the days to run as smoothly as possible: 

 

Link 

 

https://forms.gle/JxcPepKN8dQpeWEL9  

 

QR code 

 

 
 

If you are unable to access the Google Form for any reason, please email 

transition@burscoughprioryacademy.org  or call the school office with the following information: 

 

● Whether your child is planning to attend on the day 

● What the best emergency contact name and number are for the day 

● Who will be collecting your child on the day or whether they will be permitted to walk home alone 

● Whether they will be bringing a packed lunch or having a school dinner 

https://forms.gle/JxcPepKN8dQpeWEL9
mailto:transition@burscoughprioryacademy.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

● Whether they are currently in receipt of free school meals 

● How many of you plan to attend the meeting in the evening 

● Whether you or your child have any mobility issues for us to consider (stairs etc.) 

Yours faithfully,  
 

L Oliver 
                     

Mrs Oliver                        
Assistant Headteacher           

 


